Dear current Orion Class,

We are really looking forward to seeing you all in September in Comet class and getting to know you all properly. Year 4 is a busy year and we cover lots of interesting topics. Our three learning journeys are: Eureka, Bright Sparks and Empire Strikes Back. It has been very quiet in school without you all there and we have missed seeing your smiling faces! We have been busy getting the classroom ready for you and starting to plan lots of fun activities for our first learning journey 'Eureka!' which is all about the Ancient Greeks. Your classroom will be the room next door to your old class so even after the long time away for most of you, everything will still be very familiar when you arrive back at school. We wish you a lovely, restful summer break and we can't wait to see you all in September.

Mrs. McCarthy, Mrs. Gill & Miss Lwin





